
 

Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

pse.com 

 

July 31, 2023 

 

Via Email 

 

Washington State Department of Commerce 

Attn:  Anneka McDonald and Austin Scharff 

1011 Plum Street SE 

P.O. Box 42525 

Olympia, WA 98504-2525 

 

Re: Utility Arrearages Expenditure Reporting 

 

To Whom It May Concern at the Washington State Department of Commerce: 

 

Attached please find  Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE’s)  Utility Arrearages Expenditure Reporting 

requested in Section 128 (199)(f) of the 2022 Supplemental Operating Budget of Washington 

State. While originally due March 1, 2023, this deadline was ultimately extended to July 31, 

2023.   

 

Attachment A details the process by which PSE selected qualifying customer accounts.   

 

Thanks to this grant program, PSE has been able to apply over $29 million directly to qualifying 

customer accounts. 

 

We appreciate your partnership.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Carol Wallace 

Director Customer Solutions 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, BEL07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

(425) 424-7351 

cc: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Docket U-200281) 

 Washington State Auditor 

 

Attachments:   

Utility Arrearages Expenditure Reporting Spreadsheet 

Attachment A: Customer Account Selection Criteria 


